
Dear Care Team Members,

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach

Independence Day, allow us to take a moment to

express our gratitude for your unwavering dedication

and the countless ways you support our Care Partners.

Your compassion and commitment truly make a

difference in the lives of those we serve.

In the spirit of our mission, I am reminded of Matthew

25:40: "Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the

least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for

me." Your efforts in bringing the church to our Care

Partners and serving them with dignity embody this

beautiful message.

Please mark your calendars for our next annual retreat,

which will be held on September 25. This event is a

wonderful opportunity for us to come together, reflect

on our work, and recharge our batteries. More details

will follow soon, but for now, please save the date!

We encourage you to share the joy of singing old

patriotic songs with your Care Partners. It's a wonderful

way to honor our nation's history and create meaningful

connections.

Wishing you all a very Happy Independence Day! 

  ~Judi & Melissa
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coming soon
Registration link 

Thursday
September 25

8:30 Coffee & Fellowship
9:00 Bishop Hying 
9:30 Peg Weber 

12:00 Lovely catered lunch
12:45 Cricket Hesselberg

2:50 Closing Blessing 

Venue: St Peter Church
5001 N Sherman Ave

Madison

The Gift of  Connection

Annual Care Team Retreat



Don’t forget about our new, exquisitely-produced Care Team video.

This resource is perfect for use in your parish to highlight our ministry

and inspire others to join our efforts. If  you're interested, just ask us

how to get started!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=db3Kqou3RE0


This daily devotional is
wonderful for anyone who
loves horses and is simply
refreshing for the equine
professional. Each story will
bring you back to the Lord and
show you how your life is
intertwined with everything
you do with horses, whether
for pleasure or work. At the
end of each page, a bible
verse awaits, directly related
to the day's story. This
devotional will uplift you each
day, providing a refreshing
start before you head out to
the barn and bring you peace
after a long day working with
horses and people. It will
reignite your passion and
remind you of the endless
possibilities in the world of
horses.

Thank you, Primrose Lutheran Care Team,
 for another book recommendation. 



A message from the Program Manager of our
Adult Day Center  

This might be a fun extra-curricular activity for your Care Team to spend
time as a group. Some Care Teams hold social events in residential facilities
to enrich the lives of all who participate whether they are official Care
Partners or not. Give us a call if you want to talk about how this might work
as a group activity for your team. Contact Kaitlin directly if you or someone
you know wants to volunteer as an individual. 

Want to make a difference and meet some awesome
people along the way? We’re looking for passionate,
reliable volunteers to help with garden club, active
sports, arts and crafts, games, and special music
entertainment or hobby. Whether you have an hour or a
day or maybe more, your time makes a big impact.
Interested? Reach out to Kaitlin Simmons at ksimmons@
ccmadison.org or at 608-826-8001. We’d love to have
you on the team!


